

St Alban's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Amy Gurner







22nd November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y1 Historical visitor – The Great Fire of London on Friday 13th January 2023

After Christmas, Year 1 will be learning all about the Great Fire of London. As part of this topic we hope to engage and inspire the children through welcoming a historical visitor to our class on Friday 13^h January.

In order for the visitors to spend time in school and share their knowledge, we request a voluntary contribution of £7 per pupil towards the cost. This should be paid using School Money via Edu spot - a text will be sent out shortly with further payment details. If insufficient funds are received we may have to cancel this event.

If you have any problems paying on line, or have any payment difficulties please contact Mrs Horner, Office Manager.

Yours sincerely

A Gurner

Mrs Gurner Head of School